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MID-HUDSON RADIO CONTROL SOCIETY 

General Meeting Minutes 

 

Date:   8/2/2014 

Start time:   10:15 AM, at the Wallkill field 

Present:   13 members, 0 guests 

 

 The minutes from the previous meeting (located on the club’s website) were accepted 

as posted. 

 Warren Batson mentioned that the Rhinebeck Jamboree is coming up soon.  A list of 

chair persons will be sent out to the membership.  All are encouraged to sign up and 

help out.  The Wednesday before will be the field prep party.  Mowers, rakes, and 

weed whackers will be needed.  Members are also encouraged to fly at the Jamboree if 

they choose to. 

 Field reports:  both fields are in great shape and are getting a lot of use. 

 If there is an interest in holding a club holiday party this year, we will need someone 

to chair the event.  We will need to use a restaurant as the location this year since the 

church will not be able to handle us this year. 

 A reminder that there will be a club fun-fly at the Wallkill field next Saturday, 9:00 

AM. 

 Ron Revelle mentioned that the deadline for responding to the FAA proposals has 

been extended.  It is very important that each one of us voice our concerns because of 

the negative impacts that the proposals would have on our hobby. 

 Ron noted that we as a club will continue again this year with the AMA Gold Leader 

Club status (3
rd

 year). 

 Rob Van Der Meulen has produced some sample laser etched award plaques to be 

used at this year’s Jamboree.  All present were in favor of the black metal version. 

 

 

 

Meeting adjourned:   10:32 AM 

 

Minutes submitted by:   Flavio Ambrosini 


